

Cumberworth's Weekly Newsletter

Friday 13th June 2025

A MESSAGE FROM THE HEADTEACHER

What an incredibly busy week we've had at Cumberworth!

Our Sports Day was absolutely fantastic, all the children (and parents) seemed to thoroughly enjoy the afternoon. We've also been thrilled to welcome some brilliant visitors. Huddersfield University came in to run workshops with each class - Team Attenborough learned about teeth, Team Sharman explored the digestive system, Years 3 and 4 focused on friendships, and Year 5 worked on transition skills. Our Year 5s have also begun their visits to Scissett Middle School this week, which is so exciting for them.

The Scissett Middle wind band treated our whole school to a wonderful performance, and we had the privilege of meeting Sports Champion Reuben Ward, a GB gymnast who's a European bronze medallist and British champion! The children loved listening to his journey and asked some brilliant questions.

Our Year 1 and Year 4 children have done amazingly well on their Phonics Screening and Multiplication tests - well done to them all! And I must celebrate our KS2 cricket team who are pyramid champions, beating eleven other schools. What an achievement!

Finally, thank you to all the dads and grandads who joined us on Friday afternoon ahead of Father's Day. It was lovely seeing you spend time with your children.

Have a lovey weekend,

Mrs Claxton

Shelley Sports Partnership

Please could we ask you to complete this short survey on behalf of the Shelley Sports Partnership on our joint PE offering.

 $\frac{https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=4tvVcxyNYEKecT2iR8O61AByvJELrY5Dkrng0QvsBU5UMTUx}{TUtSOVJNVk9ETEIxTlRaRkcyTllHMy4u}$

Thanks

Whole School Attendance Figures

Our target is 97% attendance.

Attendance	W/C 3.6.25	This Week
Whole School	95.98%	98.10%
Reception	100%	100%
Year 1	100%	100%
Year 2	91.07%	93.33%
Year 3	92.50%	99%
Year 4	95.83%	98.33%
Year 5	97.98%	98.57%

The very best of luck to Elijah who is playing for Leeds United this weekend in Italy!

Congratulations to this week's Stars of the Week!

Attenborough - Oliver

Sharman - Felix

Lenny - Arthur

Roberts – Emma & Ivy



Cumberworth's Weekly Newsletter

Reminders

- Snacks at morning break should be healthy ones such as fruit, vegetables, cheese or yogurt. Crisps, biscuits and chocolate will be sent home, and a healthy alternative offered.
- PE Kit should be plain black/navy bottoms and plain black/navy hoodies/fleece. Grey and white hoodies/sweatshirts are not part of our school PE uniform or colourful leggings.
- A reminder that nail varnish should not be worn in school unless on a themed/non uniform day. Earrings should be studs only, not hoops which should be removed or taped over at home for PE sessions.
 No other jewellery should be worn, and children will be asked to remove this at school and put into bookbags moving forwards.

Sports Day

Following the feedback we have received from sports day, some parents feel that there was a miscommunication regarding the date.

For upcoming events, if you log onto dojo and view calendar you should be able to view all upcoming events.

Alternatively, all dates for each half term are sent out with the class overviews and on our weekly newsletter.

We will look to be only using class dojo from September and doing a half termly newsletter rather than weekly.

Diary Dates

June

16th – Year 5 Music Festival at Huddersfield Town Hall

17th - KS2 rounders tournament at Shelley College

Year 5 transition event to SMS

18th – KS2 Girls Cricket at Kirkburton Cricket Club

Learning Accord Spelling Bee and TT Competition

18th – 20th – Year 5 residential

23rd – Team Lenny online event Creative Unity Colour Run – school Fundraiser

24th – Year 3 Get Active at Shelley College PE kits to be worn

- Extra Year 5 Transition to SMS

25th - Team Lenny and Attenborough PE

New Stater 2026 open event

Year 5 Home Fire Safety talk

2pm – September 2025 New Starter Stay and Play

26th - Team Lenny online Creative Unity event

July

1st – Year 4 Get active morning at Shelley College. PE kits to be worn

2nd – Year 5 Kirklees Keep In Mind transition talk EYFS/KS1 online water safety talk

3rd – LAMAT Pupil Partnership Day 1:30pm – September 2025 new starters in





'Spotlight On...' has been rolling out across schools this term. Musica's next Give It A Go focus is viola. If your child would be interested please use the link below to sign

https://forms.office.com/e/mTuEJtaiwL